
 

 

Dear  

We hope that you are enjoying the Summer holiday. 

We are sorry that we could not meet and spend time 

with you last term, but we are looking forward to 

getting to know you in September. Lots of people will 

feel a bit nervous because things have been so 

‘different’, but we will all help you to settle in as 

quickly as possible. There will be lots of exciting 

things to do and learn when you become a member 

of the Nettleham Junior School family. 

Welcome! 

NETTLEHAM CE AIDED JUNIOR SCHOOL 

 



The Year 3 Team: 

Miss Thompson - Teacher Mrs Stephens - Teacher 

Miss Booth- Teacher Madame Dale - Teacher 

Teaching 

Assistants 

Mrs Taylor Mrs Vaughan 

Mrs Williams 

 

Useful things to bring with you 

on the first day of term: 

 Small named pencil case with HB pencils, rubber, 

crayons. This will stay in school. 

 PE kit with everything named 

 A book that you enjoy reading 

 A snack for morning playtime – fresh fruit or  

         vegetables 

 Named water bottle 

 Packed lunch in named box 

 Photographs of something you have done or some-

where you have been during the holiday 

 

 


